
Dana A. Rothrock 

xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx 

Porter, TX 77365 

xxx xxx-xxxx 

 

EEOC District Office 

1919 Smith St. 6
th

 Floor 

Houston, TX 77002 

 

Dear Investigator, 

 

I wish to file a complaint against a Texas private employment agency, Allied 

Consultants, Inc, 1304 West Ave., Austin, TX 78701, 512-236-8535, which does 

business with several Texas state departments.  I have been discriminated against in 

hiring practices by the company. 

 

I have sent 3 resumes to the company since August 2002 for 5 jobs for which I am 

qualified at TDCJ in Huntsville, most recently 2 resumes around the 1
st
 of December 

2002.  My resumes were requested by the systems and programming manager, Ann 

Christian, at Huntsville Prison.  I relayed this request and my resumes to Mr. Mariano 

Camarillo at Allied Consultants and have requested the status of my submission several 

times.  Mr. Camarillo evades answering as to whether I have been submitted.  I know, 

from an inside employee, that my resume has not been submitted.  I am qualified for 5 

open positions. 

 

Allied Consultants, Inc. is an H-1B visa body shop engaged in replacing American 

workers with Filipino, and other, aliens at Texas state departments.  I was on the TWC 

Unemployment Compensation rolls at the time of these occurrences.   Placing H-1B non-

immigrants in positions where American citizens are available and qualified is a violation 

of federal immigration law and a violation of Texas law concerning employment from 

UC rolls at state agencies.  These laws and complaints are generally dismissed with a 

“wink and a nod” by the US INS. 

 

I am aware that the proliferation of these H-1B body shops are welcomed by government 

agencies which are anxious to replace Americans with aliens working at 50% or less of 

the prevailing and customary wage.  Ann Christian wanted to see my resume because, as 

in the cases of most alien placements, the quality and expertise of the alien workforce is 

well below par.  American citizens are denied access to the workplace. 

 

Please investigate these matters and  respond. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Dana A. Rothrock 

01/06/2002 


